
 

 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT: CHANGE OF PROGRAMME (8 FEBRUARY 2025) 
 

Due to an unforeseen circumstance, the management of the Malaysian Philharmonic Orchestra 
regretfully would like to announce that cellist Santiago Cañón-Valencia could not perform with the 

MPO on Saturday, 8 February 2025 as scheduled. 
 

The concert will proceed with a revised programme: 
DVOŘÁK Carnival Overture  

DVOŘÁK Slavonic Dances Op. 46 No. 1  
DVOŘÁK Slavonic Dances Op. 72 No. 2   
DVOŘÁK Slavonic Dances Op. 46 No. 8   

DVOŘÁK Symphony No. 9 "From the New World" 
 

For any queries, please contact the Box Office at 03-2331 7007 or email boxoffice@dfp.com.my. 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused due to this inevitable occurrence. Thank you. 
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